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From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, October 2, 2025 2:47 PM 
To: Suzanne Brownless 
Subject: RE: Copy of letter from Duke Energy to NRC Re Crystal River Nuclear Unit 3 

Thank you, Suzanne. Skadden Law Firm has been added as an interested person per this 
confirmation. 

Dorothy 

From: Suzanne Brownless <SBrownle@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, October 2, 2025 2:39 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Copy of letter from Duke Energy to NRC Re Crystal River Nuclear Unit 3 
Importance: High 

Please include Skadden Arps as an interested person in Docket No. 20190140-EI. Should you have any questions or 
need any additional information please contact me. 

Suzanne Brownless 
Special Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone: (850) 413-6218 
Email: sbrownle(5) psc.state.fi. us 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco^PSCiSTATEFLLIS> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 2:40 PM 
To: Suzanne Brownless <SBrownle@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FLUS>; Hiep Nguyen <HNguyen^pscstateTLus> 
Subject: FW: Copy of letter from Duke Energy to NRC Re Crystal River Nuclear Unit 3 

Hi Suzanne, 

The attached letter has been entered in Docket 20190140 (DN 14131-2025) per ECO/Draper (see 
email trail below). Duke Energy is a party to the docket, but Skadden Law Firm is not. DN 14131-
2025 is a letter from Duke Energy to the NRC. The FPSC is not copied on the letter, but “State of 
Florida” is. My question is this, since the document has been added to the docket file as an official 
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filing, should Skadden Law Firm be added to the docket as a party of record as a representative of 
Duke Energy or not? 

Thank you for your help! 
Dorothy 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 11:19 AM 
To: Elisabeth Draper <EDra2er^PSC1STATE1FLLJS> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Copy of letter from Duke Energy to NRC Re Crystal River Nuclear Unit 3 

Good morning, Elisabeth, 

CLK received the attached document by U.S. Mail today. The cover letter is from Skadden Law Firm, 
on behalf of Duke Energy, to the NRC/Control Desk. The Commission is not cc’d on the letter, but the 
“State of Florida” is. 

Typically, we receive documents from Duke Energy/Triplett in Docket 20190140 and it includes a 
cover letter advising as to the purpose of the filing. Since the attached appears to be a letter from 
Duke Energy to the NRC and not the FPSC, does not reference a docket number, does not explain why 
the document was sent to the FPSC, and does not appear to be a decommissioning annual or quarterly 
report, we need guidance as to what to do with this filing. 

Thank you for your help! 

Dorothy 
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